

CORE Education Trust,
Naseby Road, Birmingham B8 3HG
0121 389 2824 • enquiry@core-education.co.uk

Group CEO: Adrian Packer CBE

CEO: Joanne Tyler

X @COREeducate @@COREeducate

18th July 2024

Dear parents and carers,

I trust this email finds you well.

At CORE Education Trust we are continually looking for new ways to support our families and with that in mind, I am pleased to tell you that we will be offering all compulsory branded uniform items free of charge to every student from September.

The uniform items are being supplied by Clive Mark Schoolwear and from this weekend you will be able to place an order at Bearwood Clive Mark store for the following items:

- Blazer
- Tie
- PE polo top
- PE shorts
- PE jumper (mid layer)
- PE trackpants

Please note that you will need to provide your child's name and your postcode in store.

Clive Mark has guaranteed uniform for all Year 7 students will be available before term starts in September. For other students, orders will be delivered as quickly as possible – and before we return after October half term. We appreciate some items of uniform may be outgrown or need replacing for next year. If you need an item urgently before your new items arrive, please contact your child's school. Each school has a selection of new and pre-loved uniform, which you may be able to loan, or they will discuss an alternative arrangement with you.

I hope this will come as welcome news and should you have any questions about this letter, or how to access your free items of uniform, please do not hesitate to contact your child's school in the usual way.

Kind regards

Jo Tyler

CEO CORE Education Trust

